
1927June 10th,

James Dickinson, Esq,,
O/o. Headquarters, Bank of Montreal, 
Vancouver, B. 0,

Dear Mr. Dickinson:-
Let me acknowledge receipt of 

your letter of May 31st, In which you say that you 
may be in Montreal about the beginning of July.

I an sorry that I cannot reply 
definitely that I will be here. There Is a 
possibility, though a remote one, that I may leave 
Montreal late In June for Honolulu to attend a 
meeting of the Institute of Pacific Relations. If 
I went I would be done out of my salmon fishing, 
and so if I stay in 'uebec, I am likely to be down 
on the Eonaventure River about July let.

When you do come please ring 
up my office at MoGill (Up, 5920) and ask for the 
Principal's Secretary, who will give you all in­
formation. If I am here I shall be very glad 
indeed to see you. If not, come to McGill and get 
in touch with Colonel Bovey.

Yours faithfully,


